
January 2019 

Kia orana, Greetings, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Tēnā koutou, Bula vinaka 

Welcome back to school! The teachers have spent the last week 
planning a fantastic year of  learning.  It is going to be a very hot term 
so please make sure the children have cool clothes, a hat and 
sunscreen on everyday. We have sunscreen at school for the children 
to use.  The children need a hat they can leave at school. 
We would like the children to bring a named water bottle to school 
that will stay here for the term. We will wash them and keep them 
filled with water in the classroom for the children to use throughout 
the day. 
We are planning to have water play at the end of  each lunch time to 
help the children stay cool. Please send a towel to school each day in 
their school bag so they can dry off. You can also send a change of  
clothes if  you wish. We are happy for the children to be in class with 
damp clothes in the heat. 

Stationery 
We have purchased the stationery for the year. You will be invoiced for 
$40.00 per child. Buying in bulk allowed us to keep the cost low for 
families.  

Year 7 & 8 Tech 
We will now being doing Tech at Orere School. We are really excited 
about being able to offer a quality programme for our children. Tech 
fees for the year are $95.00 per child. This money will go towards 
resources the children will be using throughout the year.  Term 1 will be 
cooking with Mrs Parker.  

 

Invoices will be sent out to each family with these cost and school fees 
on them. If you have any concerns about paying these costs please 
contact the school. 



CONTACT US 

275 Orere Point Road RD5 Papakura 

Ph: 09 292 2736 or 021 025 28305 

Email office@orere.school.nz  or principal@orere.school.nz 

Term Dates 2019 

Term 1: 31 Jan  -  12 Apr 

Term 2: 30 Apr  -  5 Jul 

Term 3: 22 Jul  - 27 Sep 

Term 4: 14 Oct  -  18 Dec 

Term 1 Dates 

Wednesday 6th February 

Waitangi Day (CLOSED) 

 

Friday 8th February 

Family Picnic   6-8pm 
 

Friday 15th February 

Year 1-4 Swimming  

Paparimu School 
 

Monday 18th February 

Year 5-8 Swimming 

Ararimu School 
 

Tuesday 26th Febraury 

Goal Setting Meetings 

1-7pm (school finishes 12.40pm) 

 

Friday 1st March 

Assembly 1.40pm Hall 
 

Monday 4th March to Friday 
8th March 

Swimming Lessons 

9.30-1.30 every day 

YUMMY STICKERS 

Please keep collecting 

yummy stickers and 

sending them to school. 

We are collecting for next 

years sports equipment. 

Thanks for your support. 

SWIMMING 

Kaiaua school have kindly offered the use 

of  their school pool for swimming. We will 

be having a week of  intensive swimming 

lessons. We will need to hire a van and 

have a few parents to transport the whole 

school. 

We are asking parents to pay $10 per child 

towards the cost of  transport and a 

donation to Kaiaua school for the use of  

the pool. 

Our 2019 House Leaders 
 

 


